
 
 

STAFFING IMPACT REPORT ON PROPOSED LEGISLATION 
 

 
 
To:​ ​ Mayor Gavin Buckley 
 
From:​ ​ Michael Mallinoff, City Manager 
 
Date:​ ​ March 17, 2025 
 
Subject:​ R-14-25: Submission of Grant Application to the Maryland Transit Administration 
 

 
 
Purpose of legislation 
The purpose of this legislation is to authorize the filing of an application with the Maryland 
Transit Administration of the Maryland Department of Transportation for Section 5303, 5304, 
5307, 5309, 5310, 5311, 5316 and/or 5317 grant(s) under the Federal Transit Act for a total 
amount of $4,462,240. 
 
Impact of legislation on staffing 
This resolution supports the core funding for the Department of Transportation, so it allows the 
current staffing levels to continue. 
 
Prepared by Victoria Buckland, Assistant City Manager 
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